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The God who Speaks through
Mark

As we return to Ordinary Time after Pentecost,
the Department for Formation is pleased to offer four
online evenings on the Gospel according to Mark.

The first course starts on Wednesday 26 May 2021 —
Mark Time — some of the main themes and ideas to look
out for in our Sunday Gospels over the coming weeks and
months (with Fr Christopher Lough)

Wednesday 2 June 2021- The Humanity of Jesus in
Mark (with Fr Eamonn Mulcahy CSSp)

Wednesday 9 June 2021 — The Disciples in Mark (with
Fr Michael Deas)

Wednesday 16 June 2021 — The Little People in Mark
(with Fr Michael Winstanley SDB)

Each presentation will be from 7.00 to 8.30 pm and will
include time for discussion and questions. They are
offered free of charge.

To reserve a place on one or all the evenings and to
receive the Zoom link in advance, please
email formation@dioceseofsalford.org.uk

16 May 2021

www.stcuthberts.org.uk

Please remember in your prayers.....

All in your families &
those of our
parishioners who are
sick ....

Remember all those who
have
died recently....

All those with Anniversaries at this time ...

Brian Bromley Anniversary

Frank McLaughlin  Birthday Memory

Charles Arewa Birthday Anniversary

Mary Bancroft RIP
Pauline Lomax RIP
Doris Wood Anniversary.
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Ascending with Ignatius

The 30 day retreat leading up to
Pentecost, entitled Ascending with
Ignatius on Fr Chris’s YouTube
channel continues with daily
videos, prayer and music with the
reflections of Fr Mark Thibodeaux.

MISSIO APF-MILL HILL The total collection for St
Cuthbert’s Parish, raised by the Spring Collection
2021, from the Red Mission Boxes, including the
Brown envelopes, was £1,445.69. Sincere thanks to
all members, collectors and direct donors and to all
who make their donations by Gift-Aid.

Thank you for your prayers and generous financial
support of the Mill Hill Missionaries, working with many
of the poorest and most vulnerable communities, in
countries across the world, including India, where there
are many additional challenges, caused by the Corona
Virus Pandemic.

Please find out more about the work of MISSIO at
missio.org.uk. Contact Norman Shard for enquiries at St
Joseph'’s, Tel:846352 and Bernadette Robinson at St
Thomas of Canterbury, Tel:492805

This can prepare us spiritually for
Pentecost and hopefully provide a daily source of peace
and reflection.

Joshua and Woolly learn about |
the Rosary: :
continues each day of the week
for the four weeks in May.
Joshua and Woolly learn about
the different mysteries of the
Rosary.
on the St Cuthbert’s YouTube
channel

As coronavirus brings devastation across India,
CAFOD is working with experienced local Church
agency, Caritas India, to provide vital support to
poor and marginalised communities. Donations to
CAFOD’s Coronavirus Appeal will help Caritas

India distribute PPE kits to frontline health

workers, promote COVID & vaccine awareness
campaigns, and set up safely run isolation &
guarantine centres. You can donate online

here: cafod.org.uk/give. Please keep praying for
the people of India and all those affected by the
pandemic.

A Big Thank You for all those who bought
Hanging Baskets in support of Bolton Hospice. Not only is

Heaton looking more colourful and beautiful but the money
raised will help a worthy cause in so many ways.
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